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1st February 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Helping our children use the internet safely has never been more important. To help parents 

and carers support their children to enjoy all the benefits the online world has to offer, the 

Lincolnshire Safeguarding Children Partnership and the Stay Safe Partnership have created a 

video to give you information about some of the risks that we teach children in Lincolnshire 

about and how you can manage their use of technology at home. The video is available to view 

on the LSCP YouTube channel using the link below.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxMnZ02Sl1AbtIhq-m3rrVQ  

 

In addition to this link, we have attached two documents from the Children’s Commissioner 

which will provide further guidance and support on digital safety and well-being for you and 

your child/ren whilst you are working and learning at home.  

 

If you have any questions or require any further support please contact the school office or 

email BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Acting Head of School 
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